

## Cape Cod Municipal Health Group

C/O 15 Midstate Drive, Auburn, Massachusetts 01501, (508) 832-0490 www.ccmhg.com

Dear Town, Region, District Executive:

Hopefully, you are aware that the Cape Cod Municipal Health Group is working to take advantage of the recent Municipal Health Care Reform Legislation. We want to be sure that your town/district has a say in this momentous decision and that your representative to the CCMHG Board clearly represents your municipality's position regarding saving taxpayer money. Each member of the CCMHG will have one vote in the final arrangement that will be presented back to you for negotiation with your employees.

Developing these changes is a process with a substantial learning curve for our joint purchase group and your town/district. To help all of us complete design changes for a presentation on October 5, 2011, and vote on October 26, 2011, the CCMHG Steering Committee encourages you to attend our remaining meetings being held at the locations listed below. In addition to learning about how this legislation permits us to save money, these meetings will serve as workshops for everyone as we get ready to accomplish the necessary votes in a timely fashion.

If you need any material on this subject please feel free to contact Group Benefit Strategies.

We hope to see you at all of the following sessions:

August 24, 2011, 9:00 AM Cape Cod Tech, Steering Committee discussion September 7, 2011, 9:00 AM COMM Fire, Steering Committee discussion September 20, 2011, 10:00 AM Oak Bluffs, Steering Committee discussion October 5, 2011, 9:30 AM COMM Fire, Board presentation October 26, 2011, 9:30 AM COMM Fire, Board final vote

Sincerely,

Noreen Mauro-Glanders,
Noreen Mavro-Flanders,

**Board Chair** 

A. Francis (Skip) Finnell
Steering Committee Chair